

Your donation greatly contributed in helping the International Buddhist Association of America (IBAA) maintain our momentum to promote, preserve and to protect all traditions (branches) of Buddhism for the world peace of today and generations to come.

For future donation, if you prefer to mail a check, please address it to:

IBAA P.O. Box 2143 Clinton, MD 20735

A gift in honor or memory of a loved one is a wonderful way to pay tribute to someone and at the same time helping the International Buddhist Association of America promote, preserve, and to protect all traditions (branches) of Buddhism for the benefits of all beings.

Your contribution will help support our organization's much-needed programs and is <u>tax-deductible to the full extent of the law.</u>

Thank you so much for your generous Dhana toward the activities of IBAA.

May the Blessing of the Triple Gem surround your life with wellbeing and wisdom and constant progress on the path of Dharmma with supreme bliss of Nibbana.

Treasurer and Board of Directors of IBAA